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January 18, 2023 
  
Dear ENERGY STAR® Residential Electric Cooking Products Interested Stakeholder,  
 
Thank you for participating in the ENERGY STAR Version 1.0 Residential Electric Cooking Products Draft 1 
webinar on Wednesday, January 11, 2023. The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has posted the 
presentation slides here. In response to stakeholder request, EPA has extended the comment deadline to 
February 10, 2023.  Please submit any comments to EPA at appliances@energystar.gov. 
 
Thank you for your support of ENERGY STAR.  

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov 

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. To manage the types of emails you receive from 
ENERGY STAR, visit the subscription center. 
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